From:

To:
Subject:
Preliminary meeting
Date:
17 May 2022 14:33:35

Dear Planning Inspectorate,

This meeting should be delayed until all the investigations and details resulting from the proposed changes outlined have been fully looked into.

This will now be a new, completely different plan and requires all the relevant consultations to begin again. The haste with which this is being proposed is suspicious in itself.

This is a major proposal affecting many people in a small area, it must not be rushed.

Most sincerely,

Linda and Daryl Trundley

Emai un

Sent from my iPhone